
Is your children’s service prepared  
for portable long service leave?

QUIZ

Yes

Are you:
•	An organisation provided by a licensed Victorian 

community-based children’s service under the 
Children’s Services Act 1996?

•	An approved provider under the Education and 
Care Services National Law (Vic)?

Have you registered 
with the Portable 
Long Service 
Authority (PLSA)? 

Children’s services  
that are provided by 
registered schools or  
local governments are  
not eligible – check  
your eligibility at   
bit.ly/PLSeligibility

Register at  
bit.ly/registerforPLS

No



Have you:
•	Factored the 1.65% 

levy payment into 
your budget?

•	Explained the 
changes to your 
employees?  
(Note: new and 
casual employees 
are also included  
in the scheme)

Yes

Yes



Are you aware you 
need to submit your 
first quarterly return  
in April 2020?

No

What you need to know:
•	All registered employers 

must lodge a quarterly 
return to the PLSA every 
three months, in October, 
January, April and July 

•	Your first quarterly return  
will be due in April 2020

•	The quarterly return 
calculates the contribution 
to be made by your 
organisation and is based 
on each employee’s 
ordinary pay multiplied by 
1.65% (the levy for our 
sector) – don’t forget to 
factor this into your budget 

•	Your organisation won’t 
receive a refund of levy 
payments if an employee 
leaves, however, the  
1.65% levy may be lowered 
over time

GREAT! You are registered and prepared for Victoria’s new portable long service 
scheme – for additional information, go to www.vic.gov.au/portable-long-service

No

Questions? Call Community Child Care Association on (03) 9486 3455

 





Yes



http://bit.ly/PLSeligibility
http://bit.ly/registerforPLS
http://www.vic.gov.au/portable-long-service

